
Extension of the Tram Route Submission 
- Received by Email 

Name: New Excelsior Backpackers [mailto:info@newexcelsior.co.nz] 

CC: Philip day; Lockie Chisholm; colin davis 

Sent: Wednesday, 2 April 2008 9:06 am 

Your Submission: Tram Route 

Dear Sir, 
I do not wish to discuss my submission at the hearing, but ask that you think 
a bit more about extending the route a bit further down High st to turn right at 
Tuam & back up Manchester st . 
I see that you may think about it for the future but I think that this part of High 
st,  would be very popular & similar To New Regent st , not to mention SOL & 
Poplar lanes & of course New Excelsior Back Packers. 
Yours Sincerely Perry Sargentina  
 
 
The New Excelsior Backpackers 
120 Manchester St  
(Corner Manchester & High Streets) 
Christchurch, 8052, New Zealand  
http://www.newexcelsior.co.nz 
Ph (0064) 3 366 7570, Fax (0064) 3 366 7629 
Phone free within New Zealand - 0800 666 237 

 


